
Miskatonic Brewing Company – Craft Kitchen Permit 
Language Adjustment Proposal 

8-15-2024 
 
Under current ordinance by the City of Naperville, a 
specialty manufacturer as determined by the State of 
Illinois does not have the ability to sell its 
manufactured and permanently sealed packaged 
goods for off-premise consumption if it holds a B 
license. 
 
In order to give us fair and equal footing with other 
specialty manufacturers in the city as well as specialty 
retailers currently allowed to sell off-premise 
packaged alcohol in the downtown area, we are 
requesting that the Growler Permit laid out in 
Ordinance 3-3-11 Section 3 – “Permits” be adjusted to 
include the following language in the “OTHER” 
Section following the Fee amount: 
 
“If licensee is deemed to be a specialty manufacturer 
by the State of Illinois, it may also sell all fully-sealed 
alcohol manufactured and packaged by the licensee.” 


